
Video testimony in support of HB 2153 will be uploaded to the ODAV YouTube channel. 
These videos feature individuals who had originally registered to testify during the March 
24, 17:00 Joint Committee on Transportation public hearing on HB2153 but were unable to 
do so due to the bill hearing being closed. These testimonies provide critical perspectives 
on the necessity of the proposed jet fuel tax increase, highlighting its importance for 
Oregon’s aviation infrastructure, economic resilience, and rural connectivity. 

Speakers include airport representatives, aviation stakeholders, and community 
members who emphasize: 

• The urgent need for sustainable funding to maintain and improve the system of 
Oregon airports. 

• How the modest tax increase supports airport safety, emergency response, and 
economic development without significantly impacting commercial airline 
operations. 

These testimonies ensure that the voices of those directly impacted by aviation 
infrastructure funding decisions are heard, reinforcing the bill’s fair and necessary 
approach to strengthening Oregon’s aviation system. 

 

Click here for a link to ODAV’s YouTube page for video testimony in support of HB2153. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fplaylist%3Flist%3DPLIhKFpGuVjaeRc10sMa_3KX7EJz6yyvaz&data=05%7C02%7CAlex.R.THOMAS%40odav.oregon.gov%7C7dbd83210cf0455e866808dd6bf02aa8%7C28b0d01346bc4a648d861c8a31cf590d%7C0%7C0%7C638785401440782606%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SJZ2AvJuxuuW%2FrauayDd%2FQOnH3UssmgJmbkhj%2FNDygk%3D&reserved=0

